

Jonathan & Gracie Heaton

 $-\infty$

CHURCH-PLANTING MISSIONARIES TO THE UNITED KINGDOM

Sending Church:
PROVIDENCE BAPTIST
CHURCH
8523 Providence Rd
Ooltewah, TN 37363

Support Address: CENTRAL MISSIONARY CLEARINGHOUSE P.O. Box 219228 Houston, TX 77218

Working in Conjunction with THE CROWN CHRISTIAN HERITAGE TRUST

www.cchtrust.org.uk



CONTACT INFORMATION:

p. (260) 215-1293 e. heatonstohisharvest@gmail.com

> Pray ye therefore the Lord of the harvest, that he will send forth labourers into his harvest.

- Matthew 9:38 -

HEATONS

TO HIS HARVEST

Dear Friends and Fellow-laborers in Christ,

October 2020

October was a wonderful month of traveling in Ohio, New Jersey, Georgia, and Tennessee. We were involved in a missions conference, several church services, a youth meeting, and a revival meeting. We give God all the glory for His provision and strength given to us over the last several weeks.

In Ohio, at Troy Baptist Church, we enjoyed being in a missions conference. We were overwhelmed with the kindness and generosity of the Pastor and his family, as well as the congregation. We had a wonderful week hearing and sharing about the need for the Gospel across the globe. During the morning service of the conference, this church voted to take us on for monthly support! We had made plans on stopping by the Creation Museum on our way back down South, but God orchestrated that a family from this church take us with free tickets. We are thankful for the opportunity to go and visit for the first time!

From Ohio, we traveled down South. In the morning service, we worshipped with Grace Baptist in GA. It was wonderful to be back with this church and share our burden with them. The Pastor and his family graciously had us over in their home for a meal and fellowship. In the evening, we were at People's Baptist in GA. We were excited to be back with this church to share the Gospel need for the UK. We saw many familiar faces, and enjoyed a special time of fellowship with our friends there. This church voted to support us during the service, and we give God all the praise for this!

We spent some time back at our sending church in TN. Jonathan was given the opportunity to preach an evening service on the temptation of Jesus Christ. On Friday evening, our sending church had a special youth event where we ate, played volleyball, and then had a devotional time. Jonathan gave a devotion on having the right spiritual 'closet' out of Colossians 3v8-14. There were 18 young people there and over half of them raised their hand expressing they knew they had never been born-again. While no one made a profession of faith that evening, we are praying for their salvation and trust the Gospel seed was planted in their hearts!

We were invited to preach a revival meeting at a supporting church in NJ, Open Bible Baptist. We had such a fun time being back with our friends here. Jonathan preached a series of messages from Ezra, emphasizing the need for personal revival, having faith over fear, warning of the coming adversary , and ultimate power and ability of GOD. We were encouraged with opportunity to attend these meetings and pray God sends revival to His

people and this country.

We look forward to this next month of traveling in GA, AL, TN, and IN. Our prayer is that we will be at full support by April, so that we can apply for our visa. God is able and we trust Him to accomplish His will. Thank you for your prayers and support! God Bless you as you make Him known in these days. - In Christ, Jonathan & Gracie Heaton

Praises:

- Safe travels and protection from sickness
- Four more churches took us on this month!
- The LORD provided for work to be done on our vehicle!

Prayer Requests:

- · Safety and protection as we are traveling
- Our missionary friends laboring in the UK and those currently on deputation
- Meetings resulting in prayer and financial support
- Souls to be saved and hearts surrendered to the call of missions